
 

 

The Corporation of the Town of Fort Erie 
By-law 19-2025 

Being a By-law to Authorize the Entry into a Grant Funding Agreement to 
Upgrade Ophthalmology Equipment with Dr. Patricia Teal 

Whereas By-law 25-2024 was passed by the Municipal Council of the Town of Fort Erie on 
February 26, 2024, to adopt a Physician Recruitment, Retention Plan and Medical Education 
Incentive Policy for the Town of Fort Erie; and  

Whereas Report COS-01-2025 was considered and approved at the Council-in-Committee 
meeting held on February 10, 2025, recommending the entry into a Grant Funding Agreement 
with Dr. Teal for the Upgrading of the Ophthalmology Equipment; and 

Whereas it is deemed desirable to enter into a Grant Funding Agreement with Dr. Patricia Teal 
for the above-mentioned purposes 

Now, therefore, the Municipal Council of The Corporation of the Town of Fort Erie enacts as 
follows: 

1. That the entry into a Grant Funding Agreement with Dr. Patricia Teal, for upgrading the 
Ophthalmology Equipment, is authorized and approved. 

2. That the Mayor and Clerk are authorized and directed to execute the Grant Funding 
Agreement, in a form satisfactory to the Town Solicitor and the Chief Administrative 
Officer, and to affix the corporate seal thereto. 

3. That the Clerk of the Town is authorized to affect any minor modifications, corrections or 
omissions solely of an administrative, numerical, grammatical, semantical or descriptive 
nature to this by-law or its schedules after the passage of this by-law. 

Read a first, second and third time and finally passed this 31st day of March 2025. 

 

 

Mayor 

 

  Clerk 

 


